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Dear Applicant,                  September 2022 
 

Governors wish to appoint a strong and enthusiastic Deputy Head teacher to join the new leadership team 
at our Outstanding school, during an exciting time as we continue to evolve and expand.   
 

Ours is an ambitious, forward-thinking and outward-facing school, with a strong culture of learning and 
development underpinned by an inclusive and supportive ethos, in line with our Christian values.   
 

This exciting role offers a unique opportunity for personal development, while also contributing to the 
strategic development of the school.  The Deputy Head will be expected to support our team to continue 
to deliver outstanding results, while embracing the opportunities for change which our development plan 
offers. 
 

We are a dedicated Governing Board who work collaboratively with the leadership team to reflect, adapt 
and maximise opportunities which will ensure the ongoing success and future sustainability of our school.  
 

It is our vision to provide a stimulating and supportive environment, enabling staff to enjoy delivering high 
quality teaching, and children to have confidence in their abilities and opportunities to realise their full 
potential.  We encourage high expectations while always keeping staff and children’s wellbeing to the 
fore. 
 

Our purpose-built school is located in the picturesque town of Ilkley with all its amenities. Ilkley is famous 
for its windswept moor, the Cow and Calf rocks and Betty’s tea room.  Ilkley itself is just a stone’s throw 
away from Skipton, voted one of the UK’s most desirable places to live, and within striking distance of the 
urban centres of Leeds and Bradford.  
 

On behalf of Governors, I welcome you to come and visit our school to get a feeling for who we are and 
what we do.  
 

I am delighted that you are considering this Deputy Head position as the next step in your career, and 
thank you for your interest in our wonderful school. 
 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ray Tate 
Chair of Governors 

 
 


